

763.253.4340 uppo@uppo.org

8441 Wayzata Blvd., Suite 270 Golden Valley, MN 55426

uppo era

August 20, 2019

Dear Jameel,

I am pleased to inform you that you have been selected as UPPO's August Shining Star! Congratulations on this well-deserved honor! Thank you for the volunteer service you have given to the unclaimed property profession.

Leading the Holders Coalition work group on the Department of Labor's ERISA Advisory Council, you play an essential role in the important discussions about uncashed 401k program checks and lost participants. Your leadership is crucial to the coalition's and UPPO's advocacy work. You have truly made a difference.

Congratulations and thank you again for your dedication and hard work! Please feel free to share this letter with your colleagues.

Sincerely,

Troy Wangen

UPPO 2019/20 President